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APCD_slocleanair

From: Janine Peck <orendain@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 12:45 PM

To: boardclerk@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXT]APCD Hearing

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links. 
 
I’m so very glad for this board and the work you do. 
I am concerned we may need to increase the acreage substantially.  Double or triple it so that your efforts meaningful 
for the next generation.  We live in a truly beautiful area which should be enjoyed in a healthy manner not just for 

humans but wildlife.  Let’s be good citizens on the planet 
���.   If I can help please let me know. 
Sincerely, 
Janine Peck 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


